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"Anonymous" continues to be so

	It is so great to continuously read the Auroran and see the lawsuits continue. 

It seems that the "blogs" have given the opportunity for "anonymous" to continue to hide behind the lack of a name to lambaste

anyone who disagrees with their viewpoint. 

Too bad that they have decided to not be public and speak their mind rather than the all-too-famous "anonymous.? I guess the

lawyers are happy as they are the only ones who benefit from these actions.

That being said now Buck's blog is rearing its ugly head once again. Another day another lawsuit. Oh well. It is Aurora.

I am also disgusted that this Town Council ran a full page ad in The Auroran to apologize for the past Mayor's lawsuit. Is this truly a

good way to spend the Aurora resident's money? I don't think so. This could have been done at a council meeting to those people

who were affected. That would not have cost any of the taxpayer's money.

On that topic of wasting the resident's money, I am shocked that this Council voted to give the future Mayor an increase in salary of

approximately 15 per cent when the rest of us have to be happy with two or three, if any at all.

Nigel Kean

Aurora

(Editor's Note: Council voted earlier this year to increase the Mayor's salary by $9,000 per year after the next municipal election)
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